
📣📣 After seven unforgettable years, it’s time for a change.

Our much-loved Jervois Road home is getting the attention it 
deserves. What’s changing? Think more room to move, more 
fun, new menus, and perhaps most importantly – a refresh to our 
powder rooms 

Andiamo has long been your trusted local – that’s not changing.

We expect to reopen mid-October, as long as no surprises pop 
up along the way. If that happens, we’ll keep you posted. In the 
meantime, the team will be taking a well-deserved break.

This Saturday night, 27 September, will be our last service for a 
little while, as we prepare to shake things up. Come down, raise a 
glass, and help us empty the bar!

With lots of love,
The Andiamo Team 💚

Abbie, Alina, Amber, Anita, Bala, Beatrix, Ben, Canada, Charlie, 
Chathu, Drew, Eddie, Enya, Gabe, Helena, Holly, Marcos, Nixon, 
Nui, Oscar, Rui & Sandina.

👀


